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PRODUCT EOL NOTIFICATION 

PRODUCT EOL NOTIFICATION NUMBER: 20190227001      EOL NOTICE DATE: February 27, 2019 

To: All Bel Fuse Inc. customers 

From: Craig Tuffrey, Operations Manager, Modules  

This notice is to inform you about the below PLC modules that will be going EOL as of May 20th 2019.  

PRODUCTS AFFECTED: 

Part Numbers 

0804-5000-17 

0804-5000-18 

0804-5000-24 

0804-5000-25 

 

The driving factor for this is the upcoming EOL of the INT6400 chip set from Qualcomm. The Last Time 
Buy for the above products will be April 30th 2019 and will be subject to a 30 week lead time ARO.   

In replacement, we urge our customers to consider our latest 500Mbps modules listed below. Please 
note, any customers using our Current 200Mbps PLC modules should consider the 0804-5000A/E51 SIP 
as these have been designed to be a drop-in, backwards compatible product to the existing 200Mbps 
module.  

REPLACEMENT PRODUCTS: 

Part Numbers Interface Market 

0804-5000A50 RGMII Worldwide exc. EU 

0804-5000E50 RGMII European 

0804-5000A51 MII Worldwide exc. EU 

0804-5000E51 MII European  

 

If you have any questions, please contact your usual Bel support contact. 

Best regards, 

 
Craig Tuffrey 
Operations Manager, Modules  


